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Recall Election Officer Update

On January 21st Commission meeting – the Positions of “Inspector in 

Charge Officer” and the “Absentee Officer” where approved.   

Peggy Meduna had accepted this position but informed me that she 

needs to step down from this position due to family matters.

Jo Ann Heiser has accepted the position for the Recall Election as the 

Absentee Officer.  A city resident who has many years of being an 

Election worker.  She will be paid $21/hour for the time she will be 

putting in from January 30th through March 11th. 
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